MEMO

AC-14-00073

Mark Hayden/ Valley Veterinary Hospital

2090 Vantage Hwy

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Kelly Bacon and Doug D’Hondt performed an inspection of the improved access approach to map # 17-
19-06020-0002. The inspection showed that the turning radius did not meet the approved design
turning radius of 30 feet. Kittitas County Public Work is willing to allow a temporary Occupancy Permit
under the following requirements:

1) Owner is to place a layer of gravel and compact the surface on the sides of the existing access as
built. Once this is complete please contact Public Works for an inspection. Once approved,
Public Works will sign off on the Temporary Certificate of Occupancy.

2) Applicant will have until June 30, 2015 to complete the work needed on the turning radius and
contact Public Works for inspection.



